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Hand Sanitizer Donation 

 

In March of this year there was a call made to craft distillers all over the country to assist 

in the mitigation of SARS-CoV-2 virus by switching their distillation of small batch spirits to 

production of hand sanitizer.  We at Rush Creek Distilling amongst many others only trying to do 

our small part answered that call.  We produced thousands of gallons of hand sanitizer and 

donated over half of it to those in need.  

This week we shipped nearly two thousand gallons of hand sanitizer to the Northern 

Illinois Food Bank.  This hand sanitizer will be distributed to almost fifteen thousand needy 

families in our community.  The pride we take in distilling our quality craft spirits is almost 

insignificant compared to the honor we feel being able to help those amongst us stay safe and 

healthy this holiday season. 

At Rush Creek we hope that our Nation continues to persevere together, and when we 

come out the other side of this we will be stronger together.  Stay Well and keep your spirits up. 

 

 

-​    ​The Rush Creek Team 


